
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board of Police Commissioners 
Public Comments during November 4, 2021 Meeting 

Date of Report November 9, 2021 
 

Seven members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See transcript 
of the meeting posted on the Board’s website, for a complete report of each speaker’s remarks. 

The Board of Police determined that the remarks made by the speakers did not require a response in 
addition to that provided in the meeting. 

 

Thursday November 4, 2021 Virtual Meeting - Public Comments 

 

Lieutenant Mark Young spoke on the conduct of the Board of Police Commissioners, and why 
citizen complaints are increasing. 
No response was needed 
 
Scotty Boman congratulated Commissioner Willie Bell on his reelection. 
No response was needed 
 
Ms. Bernice Smith stated she had conversations with the Mayor, and she will be part of a new 
initiative.  
No response was needed 
 
Minister Eric Blount spoke about the Board duties, and Facebook banning facial recognition. 
No response was needed 



Overwith (Mr. Rhuben Crowley) spoke about the Board not receiving his communications, and 
city corruption. 
No response was needed 
 
Ms. Brenda Hill spoke about not being allowed to speak regarding a comment toward 
Commissioner Martin Jones. 
No response was needed 
 
Ms. Joy kudos to the Commissioners and Chair Holley. 
No response was needed 
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